Letter from George Spargo to Walter O’Malley
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April 7, 1854

Mr. Walter F. O'Malley

President

Brooklyn National League Baseball Club
215 Montague Street

Brooklyn 2, N, Y,

Dear Walter:

Mr. Moses talked to me about your
letter of April 1st.

Since Borough President Cashmore
apparently has some question in his mind about the
desirability of slum clearance projects in the vicinity
of Fourth Avenue, we think you should talk to the
Borough President before wasting any more time on
it.

Sincerely,

ral ger
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walteromalley.com

© 2024 O’Malley Seidler Partners, LLC All Rights Reserved



